Notice from the
GRIC Finance
Department

D6 Cashiers Location will be closed
Tuesday, November 5th, due to Elections.

We will re-open on Wednesday, November
6th, from 10AM - 3PM.

OTHER PAYMENT OPTIONS:

€ VISIT OUR ONLINE PAYMENT PORTAL AT

WWW.MYGILARIVER.COM THEN CLICK ON
CASHIERS

€ VIA PHONE AT 520.562.9621




